Miscellaneous

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
Notice of Publication of 2024-2025 Regulatory Plan

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on September 23, 2024, the Department of Environmental Protection, the Board of Trustees of the Internal Improvement Trust Fund, and the Florida Communities Trust published their 2024-2025 Regulatory Plans on the Department of Environmental Protection’s website in accordance with Section 120.74, F.S. The Regulatory Plans and certifications are available on the Department's website at https://floridadep.gov/ogc/ogc/content/rules.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, religion, sex, pregnancy, national origin, age, handicap, or marital status. Persons who require special accommodations under the American with Disabilities Act (ADA) or persons who require translation services (free of charge) are asked to contact DEP’s Limited English Proficiency Coordinator at (850)245-2118 or LEP@FloridaDEP.gov. If you have a hearing or speech impairment, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, (800)955-8771 (TDD) or (800)955-8770 (voice).
